
America desperately needs antimony. This mineral is used in munitions, large-capacity storage batteries, 

fire retardants and more. Currently, we are entirely dependent on foreign countries to provide this 

mineral, which is why I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. This project can stop our 

import reliance on antimony. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means we 

are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky given all 

that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, presents us with 

an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned mine site. We cannot 

let this chance pass us by. 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. The permitting process is 

designed to advance the best plans possible. I believe the work of regulators over the past six years is 

proof this is what is happening with the Stibnite Gold Project. The thorough review process has been 

beneficial but there should be no more delays. The project should move forward in a timely manner. 

John Williams 


